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Birthday’s!
Upcoming Birthdays!

Past Birthdays!

Jayden enjoying his
birthday on May 29th!

Abigail- June 1st
Daniel- June 20th
Akim- June 28th

Abi Celebrating her
birthday on May 11th!

Happy birthday to
Claudette, who celebrated

on May 3rd!

Happy birthday to Kevin,
who celebrated on May

14th!

Andrew enjoying his
birthday on May 23rd!



Programs

There's nothing better than starting your
morning with a walk!

Girl Time!  Treating our girls with some
nail painting by our students Blake and

Rose.



Programs

After baking on Mondays,
Clients can enjoy their

cooking for snack.  Guess
you could say they’re really

good bakers!

Akim showing off his artistic
side, using multiple colours to

create a master piece!  



Outings!
For the Month of May, clients

took turns visiting Lynd Shores!
There, they were able to spend
time in the outdoors! Feeding
animals like birds, squirrels,

geese, and chipmunks, seeds and
peanuts.

Claudette feeding geese
seeds, while smiling for

the camera!

Group Picture! While
outdoors, everyone came

together to make an
everlasting memory.



Steven enjoyed being able
to get up and close with

nature, feeding peanuts to
chipmunks! 

Tyler experienced feeding birds by
holding his hand out with a pile of
seeds.  While patiently waiting a
bird finally came and fed from his

hands!

Hafsa was very excited to
feed the goose some seeds!



Outings!

For the first week of June,
Clients began going to the

beach and enjoying the
nice weather!

Eric, Charlene, and Steven
spending time on the
swings with our staff

Crystal.

A group picture with
Tiffany, Tania, Eric, Steven,
Charlene, and Crystal.  A
great way to end the day

at the beach!



Mother’s Day
Gifts

For our Mother’s Day and
Appreciation gifts we

decided to create flowers in
a jar!  The first step was
for clients to paint their
jars and write a note or

design on them!

Next we put special
flower seeds in the jar

that contained all of their
love! We wrapped them
up and put them in gift

bags.

This Gift was special because all their love helps with the
growth of the flower!



In Loving Memory of
Leeanne.R


